
 

 

 

Religious Education/ Религиозное обучение – у нас в гостях Father Azariah 

Dear parents/careers 

As part of our curriculum Azbuka school is continuing to expose children to different 

cultures and religious believes to celebrate diversity and richness of a modern day 

Britain. 

We will have a great opportunity to meet Father Azariah from St Peter & St Paul 

Church. St Peter & St Paul, Teddington is an Anglican parish church in the London 

Borough of Richmond upon Thames. 

Father Azariah will talk with children about some Christian values and sing few 

Christian songs. 

The all school assembly will take place on 22January, Wednesday at 10am. 

 

Also this Half term, 28January, Tuesday Years 2, 3 and 4 will visit a synagogue. Full 

information for the parents will be provided shortly. 

 

Azbuka School teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 


